From: Ayers, Bruce - Rep. (HOU) [mailto:Bruce.Ayers@state.ma.us] **Sent:** 07 February 2006 17:22 To: Charles A Antonelli Subject: RE: MGM Bill follow-up. Please reply.

Dear Mr. Antonelli:

I want to thank you for stopping by my office yesterday and leaving the information pertaining to MGM. I appreciate you taking the time to share your concerns about this legislation with me.

Please know that I will remain mindful of this when this legislation comes before the Legislature for a vote.

Sincerely,
------------

Bruce Ayers

State Representative

From: Charles A Antonelli [mailto:MGMbill-mass@comcast.net] **Sent:** Monday, February 06, 2006 8:03 PM